	Senator John Fetterman

142 Russell S.O.B.

Washington, DC 20510 
	Senator David McCormick

SD-B40C Dirksen S.O.B.
Washington, DC 20510


Dear Senator,

I’m writing with deep concern over efforts to dismantle the U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID). Dismantling USAID undermines both human rights and U.S. interests. An abrupt collapse of the agency is putting the well-being and rights of millions of people around the world at greater risk. 

I implore you to use your power as a U.S. elected official to immediately step in to challenge this decision of the Trump administration that is thwarting Congress’s authority. As Congress has consistently stated in both authorizing and funding bills for decades, U.S. foreign assistance matters. Thank you for taking the time to read my note. 

Sincerely,

